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To the Honorable Board of Selectmen: 

 

The Raynham sewer system has over 75 miles of sewers and 34 pump stations. The percentage of 

homes in Raynham with sewer service available is 93 %, with 76 % actually connected to the 

system.  We currently have 4,482 domestic and commercial accounts. 

 

During 2018, the Sewer Department continued with the expansion of sewer service to various 

areas in Town.  The most recent Phase 7 sewer expansion included the following 

accomplishments to date. 

 

1.  Phase 7 Contract 1, Installation of Sewer Main and service laterals has begun in the 

areas of  Diniz Drive, Loundsbury Drive, Hewitt Drive and  High Ridge Drive. Included 

in contract 1 is Park Place and the Gatsby Drive area , also Broadway from Wal Mart 

heading west to the Taunton Line, 

2. Phase 2 of Contract 7 is nearing design completion and will be bid out mid-winter of 

2019. That area is to include Cedarmill Drive, Rose Terrace, Juniper Hill, Mill Street, 

Brook Street, Fair Lane and possibly Courtney Way. 

3. The Sewer Department saw 125 new connections to the system during the 2018 calendar 

year. 120 of them being residential and 5 being commercial. 

  

The Sewer Department also continued with its three year program to reduce infiltration and 

inflow into our older sewer lines.  Sewer line repairs from Phase 1 were completed last year in 

the Pine Hill Estates area.  

Phase 2 inspection was completed and repairs were made on South Street West and along the 

Route 44 strip. The biggest part of that project being a slip liner repair that was installed in the 

sewer main running from South Street East under Route 24 over to South Street West.  

    

To date 11.4 miles of sewer main was video inspected and 279 manholes were physically 

inspected. 

Repairs included 11 short liner repairs 3 service lateral liner repairs, 23 manhole repairs and the 

aforementioned 410 foot manhole to manhole liner under Route 24.   

Phase 3. The Deer Hollow Subdivision infiltration and inflow study is ongoing. 

 

New updated pump control panels were installed at the Deer Hollow and South Street East 

Pumping Stations. 

 

The Paramount Pumping Station Upgrade started and is ongoing. This pumping station was 

originally a below grade station with a confined space entry hazard. That hazard is being 



eliminated with a new above grade building addition; housing new higher flow pumps new 

updated controls and also a larger updated Generator and transfer switch. This upgrade is partly 

due to the added flows from the expansion into the Park Place and Gatsby Drive area. 

 

The Board would like to thank Edward Roster for his service to the Town on the Board of Sewer 

Commissioners. Mr. Roster had resigned his position as of January 2019 as he has moved his 

residence to Taunton. 

  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joseph A. Bettencourt, Chairman 

Edward A. Roster 

Joseph M. Bickel 

Robert A. Carey, Superintendent 


